
 

 

Ref: AC.040/2017         1 November 2017   

Subject:  Notification of new project (Revised) 

To: President and Managers  

       The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

Re:  The Company’s letter No. AC.039/2017 dated 31 October 2017  

Forth Corporation Public Company Limited (“the Company”) has been awarded 2 new contracts 

in October 2017. Details are as follows: 

1) The Company has signed a contract with the Provincial Electricity Authority on 24 October 

2017 for procurement and installation of IP Access Network (MPLS Router) in area of 

Provincial Electricity Authority Area 1 (North) Chiang Mai Province, Provincial Electricity 

Authority Area 2 (North) Pitsanulok Province and Provincial Electricity Authority Area 3 

(North) Lopburi Province with total value of Baht 342,828,000 (Including VAT). The project 

must be completed within 540 days after the date of contract.   

2) The Company has received purchase order from the Provincial Electricity Authority on 12 

October 2017 for procurement and installation of IP Access Network (MPLS Router) in 

area of Provincial Electricity Authority Area 1 (South) Phetchaburi Province, Provincial 

Electricity Authority Area 2 (South) Nakorn Si Thammarat Province and Provincial 

Electricity Authority Area 3 (South) Yala Province with total value of Baht 312,226,000 

(Including VAT). The project must be completed within 540 days after the date of contract.   

Please be informed accordingly.  

Yours sincerely,  

  

  

(Mr. Arin Jamnaree)  

Financial Controller  


